
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Spring Term 

Friday 12th February 2016 

Dear Parents, 

And so we arrive at a well deserved break.  

May we wish everyone a wonderful half term. 

We return to school on Monday 22nd          

February. 

 

The children have been working incredibly 

hard this term. I have seen some super       

examples of excellent writing this week from 

Reception through to Year 6.  We have also 

been developing our problem solving skills in 

maths. Well done everyone! 

 

Next half term promises to be action packed 

with Year Two heading off to Beeston for 

their residential trip, Fairtrade Fortnight and 

World Book Day, our Easter Service at St  

Oswald’s Church, as well as parent                

consultations and our Pensarn residential for  

Year Five and Six. 

 

We break up for Easter on Thursday 24th 

March as 25th is Good Friday.  

 

Thank you to those parents who attended the 

meeting on Wednesday about the Beeston          

Residential; if you missed our meeting the    

information is on the school website. Please do 

drop in and speak to Mrs Cadwallader or Mrs 

Pullé in order to complete all of the necessary 

paperwork prior to the trip. 

 

Parking 

You may have noticed our local PCSO Carol 

Holmes around school recently. She will  

continue to conduct spot checks on the  

parking both in the morning and in the  

afternoon.  Please park safely and remember 

that The Bears Head have very kindly offered 

their car park at the end of the school day. 

 

 

 

Key Dates 

Parent Consultations the week beginning 14th 

March 

Fairtrade Fortnight 29th February - 4th     

March  

 

Easter Service Friday 18th March 2pm at St 

Oswald’s Church. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week we are celebrating the great 

confidence that our pupils demonstrate. 

Recently two sets of pupils have led 

whole school assemblies. 

The Safeguarding Council taught us 

about Safer Internet Day and the group 

of pupils whom I took to Jodrell Bank 

gave a presentation about their exciting 

day watching the recording of           

Stargazing Live. 

Both groups spoke with such confidence 

and enthusiasm and the rest of the 

school listened brilliantly. 

 


